
  

Reception - Freya and Charlotte  
Year 1 -  Benjamin and Letti
Year 2 -   James and Harry
Year 3 -  Gracie-Mae and Ethan
Year 4 -   Louise and Rosie
Year 5 - Ellie-Mae and Leighton
Year 6 -  Lane and Richard
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
15.7.24 Year 6 trip to Liverpool
17.7.24 Come Dine With Me - Yr 6 and
parents 12pm/ 12.30pm
19.7.24 Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 9.30am
Year 6 BBQ/ Water fight
19.7.24 Break up for summer 3pm
Year 6 break up at 3.15pm
22.7.24 HAF Club (2 weeks)
2.9.24 INSET DAY - SCHOOL IS CLOSED
3.9.24 SCHOOL opens for Autumn term
18.10.24 Break up for half term
28.10.24 SCHOOL opens for Autumn term 2
20.12.24 Break up from Christmas
6.1.25 SCHOOL opens for Spring 1 term

WellWellWell

Done!Done!Done!   

This week’s classes to win best
attendance are 1HH/NW and 3LA    

Rain Did NOT Stop Play

The week has been a wash out in terms of
weather, but not thankfully for our Woodland
spirit. There were some soggy climbers and
archery children and staff, however absolutley
no complaints. Once again the week has been
a huge success, where children have quite
literally not stopped smiling. Climbing wall,
skateboarding and lego building have been
amongst the favourites of many activities. Well
done to all the children for embracing the
week with the right attitude and to the staff, for
their “let’s have a go,”mindset. Some of the
dressing up outfits have been fabulous  and
the Parisian waiters race across the car park
was hilarious. Thank you for all your positive
comments on FB too, in the French cafe and
supporting singing on the steps.

Vive La France



It is with a heavy heart that I have to inform
you that Mrs Lacey will be leaving us next
week.
Mrs Lacey has been with Woodland for over
14 years, 8 years of which, she has been our
SENDCo. During this time she has helped
many families through difficult processes  
and she has been an invaluable source of
advice to many. As well as being a fabulous
class teacher to many of your children.
From September she will be moving onto
working in special education, doing
outreach work for Kingsbury, something that
has been on her radar for a while now.
There is no doubt that she will be missed by
all and her shoes are big shoes to fill, but we
have appointed a new SENDCo, Andrea
Ashcroft, who you will be meeting soon.
I am hoping with Mrs Lacey’s outreach work
that our paths will still cross many times, but
in the meantime we wish her all the best on
her new venture.

Once a Woodlander, always a
Woodlander...


